
EHRM Training and Administrative Space Construction – Site Visit 

 

An organized site visit has been scheduled for:  

Tuesday - February 14th at 1:00 PM (CT) 

Participants will meet at:  

John J. Pershing VA Medical Center 

1500 N Westwood Blvd 

Poplar Bluff, MO 63901 

COVID19 screening: No screening is required. All attendees are required to wear a mask at all 
times while inside the facility. Masks are provided by the VA at entrances.  

The current entrance is:  

North Entrance of Building 1 (Hospital). 

After the COVID19 screening all attendees shall report to:  

Room 45A – Building 1 Ground Floor 

If further direction is needed, please call Fran Chronister at 573-413-0596. 

 

 

 

 

 


